
FROM: Kimberley Pefia, Bureau of Telecommunications, Division of Legal Services 

DATE: December 14,2001 
TO; 

RE: 

Blanca Bayb, Director, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Request for Permission fiom Comptroller's Office to Wnte-Off,the RAFs for the years 
2000 and 2001 for TelZero, Inc. (TJ378). 

On August 9, 2001, Docket N established to address TJ378's failure to 
remit RAFs for the year 2000. By Order No. PSC-01-2278-PAA-T1, issued on November 20,2001, 
the Comiission approved the cancellation of TJ378's Interexchange Telecommunications 
Certificate No. 7472. The Commjssion further ordered that the outstanding Regulatory Assessment 
Fees not be sent to the Comptroller's Office for collection, but instead, that the Division of the 
Commission Clerk and Administrative Services should request permission to write-off the 
uncollectible amount. 

Therefore, staff requests that Bureau of Administrative ServicedFiscal Services Section take 
the appropriate steps to seek permission from the Comptroller's Office to write-off the uncollectible 
RAFs for the years 2000 and 2001 for TJ378. 

cc: Jessica Elliott 
Jackie Knight 
Paula Isler 


